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September/October 2016 
 

Mulliken District Library 
135 Main St. P.O. Box 246 Mulliken, MI 48861 

Website: www.mullikendistrictlibrary.org  Phone: 517-649-8611 

Facebook: Mulliken District Library   Email: mulldistlib@gmail.com 

 

Dear Reader, 

Back to school time again, but the fun doesn’t end here at 

the library. We will still be having fun events and activities for 

the kids to enjoy throughout the school year.  

Sincerely, 

Your friends at the Mulliken District Library 

 

Do You Know the History of the Library? 

Our current location has not been around for very long. We 

used to be located where the township hall is (behind the fire 

station). Why did we move? Because back in 1993, our 

‘original’ library was destroyed by a fire causing us to 

relocate. Stop in and see our NEW display case of our history, 

and the photos from the fire and rebuild. 

Book Suggestion Box 

Do you have a series or a book in mind that you would like to 

see in our library? Write down the title, author and your name 

and drop your note in our Book Suggestion Box located on 

the check-out counter. We will research the book, and if we 

think it will fit nicely in our library, will order it for you. If we find 

the book to not be a good fit for us, we will order it from 

MeLCat and give you a call when the book arrives.  

 

Upcoming Events 

September 8 

Scavenger Hunt 

October 3rd-31st  

October Reading BOO-HAHA 

October 6th 

MOVIE NIGHT @ 6pm 

October 18th  

MOVIE NIGHT @ 6pm 

October 27 

Trunk – or – Treat in Mulliken 

October 31st  

 Happy Halloween 

 

Important 

Announcement 

Notary Service: Need 

something notarized? Our 

director can help you with 

that for a minimal fee of 

$2.00.  

 



   

  Page 2 of 2 

   
 

Up Coming Events 

Event Sign Up! 

To help us better plan for events, we are asking that 

everyone sign up for events offered. Signing up is easy… we 

have a sheet at the library, or you can do it online! Visit our 

website and put your cursor over the events tab and select 

sign up. Another way to sign up is through our emails. There is 

a register button on the email that you can select, which will 

take you to the sign up page on our website. Don’t receive 

our emails but want to? See us inside on how to sign up. 

Back To School Scavenger Hunt 

Come to the library on September 8th for a fun back to 

school event. We will have back to school items hidden 

around the village for you to find through clues. This is a fun 

and safe event for kids to kick off the start of a new school 

year!  

October Reading BOO-HAHA 

This begins October 3rd and runs through the 31st. Kids ages 3-

8 read 5 books and ages 9-18 read one chapter book for a 

chance to draw from our pumpkin to win a special prize. Not 

all will be winners, but everyone will get a yummy sucker! 

Trunk – or – Treat 

Want a fun and safe trick or treating experience for your 

family? The library is organizing the 2nd annual Trunk-or-Treat 

event right here on Main Street (by the park) on October 

27th. The library and local businesses will be set up down by 

the park to hand out goodies to fill your Halloween baskets!  

Cookbooks For Sale! 

Roxand Service Club is selling their popular 2nd edition 

cookbook “Cooking from the Country – A Second Helping”. 

You can buy a copy for $5.00 at the library! 

 

 

Make sure you are 

signed up on our email 

list to receive event 

updates! 

 

Are you interested on 

the library having a 

story time? Please let us 

know when you come in, or 

via email. If we have enough 

interest we will schedule story 

time. 

 

 


